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As Alternate Delegate, it is my duty to welcome groups to New York North. 
Since the Spring Assembly, I have welcome one Alateen and two Al-anon Groups. 
 
I am working with our Delegate and other on task force on dim and dark districts. As a member, 
I have visited two groups in District 28 and will report my findings to the committee. I have 
encouraged them to send someone to the Fall Assembly so that we can meet them.  If you know 
of any groups in your District who we have not seen at District or New York North events lately, 
please talk to them. We would be willing to work with them to see if we can come up with a 
solution to have all groups represented at Area Assemblies.  Anything we can do as an Area to 
help. this Task Force would like to come up with a solution to this.   
I wrote two articles for the Northern Highlights over the summer. 
 
I am also working with District 15 and 18, as we are the Host Group for the Fall Assembly.  
Please come and participate as we explore the “Harvesting the Fruits of Recovery” 
 
Respectively Submitted 
Diane L. C.	
  


